
                                  

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

      

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maryland women across the region are invited to speak to the 

state Commission for Women and their City Councilwoman 

about the challenges they face, as women, and what would 

make their lives better. 
 

Date 
October 23, 2017 

 

Time 
6:00pm – 8:00pm 

 

Location 
 

AFSCME Building Banquet Hall 
1410 Bush Street 

Baltimore, MD  21230 
 
 

Seating is limited.  
Registration is encouraged. 

 
 
 

 

 
We want to hear from the women of 

Maryland, in their own words, about the 
needs and concerns they face in their 

everyday lives. 
 

We will develop a report with 
recommendations for improvements in 
programs, legislation and policies that 

impact the lives of Maryland women from 
the Western Panhandle to the Eastern 

Shore. 

For more information, please call 

301-610-4523 

This forum is free and open to the public.  Seating is limited.  Register early. 

 

 

With Baltimore City Council Vice President Sharon Green Middleton  

Register at: 
https://voicesofmarylandwomenbaltimorecity.eventbrite.com 


